
TO OUR FRIENDS IN FOREIGN COUNT~IES 

When mailing remittances to "Psychiana" a 
great deal of time could be saved if our students 
would send International Money Orders or New York 
Exchange, instead of local postal notes or checks 
on foreign banks. 

These postal notes are not negotiable in this 
country, and considerable delay is caused in return­
ing them. Since we do not wish to hold up any enroll­
ments which are received, we should appreciate your 
cooperation in sending us International Money Orders 
or New York Exchange, so your enrollments can be en­
tered and the first Lesson mailed to you immediately. 

"PSYCHIANA" 


